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Dear Parents,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome back! I hope you all managed to have a relaxing break over the Easter holidays.
I am extremely proud to begin my new role this term as headteacher at our school. The summer term is going to be a very busy term for the staff and children and I know that there are some exciting activities already planned.

I would like to remind you all to check our web site on a regular basis for news and information about what is going on in school. I especially encourage you to look at the class blogs where you will find photographs and recent news about the activities that have been taking place. You can also download the Schudio app onto your phone, select Gillibrand Primary School and access the website through this app.

This term I will only be sending out a newsletter at the end of each month. All newsletters will be emailed to you via Parent mail and also uploaded onto the website. If you have not yet subscribed to Parent mail then please speak to Mrs Houghton for more details. I will also post regular news items onto the web site and also on my headteacher’s blog.  
http://www.gillibrand.lancs.sch.uk/ 

Dates For Diaries
Monday 1st May: Bank Holiday Monday (school closed)
Thursday 4th May INSET Day ( school closed ) 
Further important dates for the summer term will be emailed to you and uploaded onto the school website very soon.

I look forward to a busy and exciting summer term ahead. I hope I can count on your support as parents to ensure that together we work towards ensuring the very best outcomes for all our children here at Gillibrand.

Yours sincerely 



A.Clayton

Headteacher
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